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Minutes for the WCSA Formal Full-Body Meeting

Monday, September 3, 2012
Call to Order:

Anthony McGuire called to order the formal full-body meeting of the Wesleyan Council on Student affairs at 00:00 P.M. on Monday, September 3, 2012 in Room 312 of Corns.

Roll Call:

Excused: 

Absent: Brad Ingles, Addison Miller, AJ Alonzo
President’s Report: Happy Labor Day! Let’s create a set of goals for the semester.

Carly and Anthony will be presenting at Go-OWU at 9am this Saturday 

Turbo Vote- Student Led startup organization, which helps facilitate voter registration on College campuses multiple organizations on campus will be coming together to get this

Other outlets will be visiting campus in the month of September to get people excited for the upcoming election

Ooh La La- a mobile app, online platform where student government can be in eve closer contact with the students. More details to follow

Sean Kinghorn- there is currently a two for one hydration station deal for the month of September. We will vote on this later

Frieda Hess is the new Campus T’s student Rep. She possesses the ability to strike us a good deal.

This summer we got new banners and WCSA Regalia. Thank you Carly and Dean Goldsberry

Yang- worked with Professor Meyer and created a survey to support  “green fee” for the campus. The majority of students would like one.

NYT and USA today have both been renewed for the year. 

Hunter Moss and Alvince Pongos are no longer with us. We need to appoint two new replacement members 

“Stay hungry and foolish”-Steve Jobs
Vice President’s Report:  
Making a big general survey that is all encompassing so it can be used for semesters to come. The questions should be complete by Friday and it should be released by the end of this month. 
Secretary’s Report: 
Residential Affairs Committee Report: 
Meetings 5pm on Tuesdays 

Sustainability seems to be a big issue this semester

Will have meetings with Gene Casteili to brainstorm ways to diversify the food selection 

A lot of residential halls have pool balls but not pool sticks
Academic Affairs Committee Report:  Zeke spent his summer on the ice in Alaska so he neglected WCSA duties.

Meeting time for this week is TBD

A few people need to be replaced this week on their respective Academic Committees
Campus Relations Committee Report:  Welcome back. There is a google doc available for tabling this semester please fill it out.

The Delaware county board of directors wants to hire OWU students as voter poll workers

Thinking about having a conference with other similar universities to brainstorm. A liberal Arts Ohio state G-6 Summit.

Go get your sweatshirts from Sammi Heffron
Student Conduct Committee Report: 
We need to vote on the Sexual Misconduct policy 

The Alcohol policy is now in the committee’s eye sights
Treasurer’s Report:
All the club accounts will be current soon.

Meetings will be at 12 on Thursdays. 

You can still submit requests online.

We have a decent amount of roll back funds ~ 80,000 dollars. It is currently in the WCSA allocation account. This money can go towards other events, items or experiences besides just clubs and organizations.
Advisor’s Report: 
Anthony’s convocation speech was webcast so if you haven’t seen it, check it out

Stuy will be dedicated during Family weekend, which is at the end of this month. Card access to stuy will be limited until the building is completed.

Welch was also renovated over the summer

Edwards gym was updated over the summer as well

Bubbles or any foreign substance in the fountain causes problems for the machinery.

Remember to help take care of each other in any way that you can. This includes making good choices.

Don’t forget to mention the green fee at the upcoming archway meeting

First Dine with the Dean will be coming up soon!

Follow Dean Goldsberry on Twitter for your chance to win T-Shirts

Bob Wood Special Announcements 

They are working on installing a new card swipe system in about 2-4 weeks 

All of the City buses have been re routed now there are 4 buses that make stops on campus. The stop is located on Park Avenue directly south of Rowland Avenue. The buses will take you anywhere in Delaware and to a station that will serve as a connection to Columbus.
Old Business: 
New Sexual Misconduct Policy will be voted on today. In Favor: 26 Opposed: 0 Abstained: 0

It has passed and will move on to the faculty meeting next week
New Business: 
Motion to End Debate: 

Announcements:
Delaware horse parade is this Sunday. Alex Maser needs 30 people to sccop poop. Email him

Committees please email Carly

The Stuy parking lot will be closed for at least two more weeks.

Megan Bachelder is one of the Weight Room Supervisors. There are a lot of new rules to keep in mind before you get to the Gym. No cut offs, no beverages that aren’t water, cards are needed to get in at all times.

Senior night dinner at Amatos this Friday 

Motion to Adjourn (until time of next meeting)


